
From: Mark Shaw [mailto:Mark_Shaw@pittwater.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 17 February 2015 9:40 AM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Subject: Submission on Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19, 

Mr Warwick Anderson 

General Manager 

Networks Branch 

Australian Energy Regulator 

RE: Submission on Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19 

Dear Warwick, 

I am writing to confirm that Pittwater Council fully supports the attached submission by 

SSROC with regard to the Ausgrid Public Lighting Proposal 2014-19.  

Thank you for your time in considering this late submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mark Shaw 

Manager Urban Infrastructure 

P: 9970 1188  
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